
 

FIELD ASSESSMENT & 
 DATA COLLECTION NOTICE                           

Flow Metering and Video Inspection 
(Blue Hills / Granby Area) 

 

Beginning the week of April 10th, the Metropolitan District’s 

(MDC) consultant CDM Smith, their subcontractors, FAS, ADS, 

and NWMCC will be working in your neighborhood to collect 

data on the existing combined sewer system. The data will be used 

to initiate and perform the preliminary work associated with a 

drainage study and future sewer separation projects. Activities 

will include video inspection and sewer flow metering. 
 

These activities will take place intermittently over the next few 

months. Sewer flow metering devices will be installed throughout 

the project area (refer to map) and monitored periodically over the 

course of 10-12 weeks. Some of the work is located on public 

easements off the road.  At times, it will be necessary for staff to 

walk within the easement areas to conduct the work.   
 

Entry inside of buildings is not required and staff will have a copy 

 of this notice and proper identification. General work hours will 

be from 7:30 AM until 5:00 PM. 
 

 

Si desea que esta notificación sea traducida en Español, por favor comuníquese con Angel 
Morales al (860) 278-7850 Ext 3331 o directamente a su celular (860) 818-7206. 

 

Schedules are subject to change based on weather conditions and unforeseen construction activities. 
MDC Staff, Contractors, and Consultants must be properly identified and show ID upon request. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 
 

 

Jeremy Galeota, Project Manager at 
 (860) 278-7850, Ext. 3741 or jgaleota@themdc.com  
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